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From

Smt. Ashima Patnaik
A.E-cum- Assistant Director

To

The Sector Lead, OMEGA
SIRD Campus, Near Stewart School,
Unit-VIII, Bhubaneswar.
Sub:- Accounts Review of Aided Colleges by Chartered Accountant Firms.

Sir,

In inviting a reference to the subject cited above, I am directed to say that
as decided in the meeting held in this office on 24.05.2013 with Sri T. Srinivas Rao
Tapita , Financial Management Consultant OMEGA, the Accounts Review of
Aided Colleges by Chartered Accountant Firms is scheduled to commence from
17t June 2013 for which the draft letter to the Principals of Aided Colleges
inviting second phase proposals and the proposal format was to be finalised and
sent to this Directorate for transmitting the same to the Aided Colleges inviting
proposals to reach the Directorate by 10t June 2013 for finalisation and allotment
of accounts feview work to the Chartered Accountant Firms.

But till date no intimation regarding progress in this matter is forthcoming
from your side. As the process has already been inordinately delayed , you are
requested to expedite the matter and inform about the developments so that
commencement of Accounts Review doesn’t get delayed any further.

Yours faithfully,
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